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Funding Available for Services to Support Older 

Adults/Caregivers 

Dancing Sky Area Agency on Aging (DSAAA) announces the availability of funding 

in increments of $5,000 or less.  Funds made available through the Northwest 

Minnesota Foundation are available to agencies that support older adults/caregivers 

in reducing food insecurities as well as senior/caregiver isolation.  

The deadline to apply for these funds is Monday, December 5th, 2022.  Services 

would begin on January 1st, 2023, and the grant period would end November 30th, 

2023. 

The project will need to take place in one of the counties covered by the Northwest 

Minnesota Foundation: Beltrami, Clearwater, Hubbard, Kittson, Lake of the Woods, 

Mahnomen, Marshall, Norman, Pennington, Polk, Red Lake, Red Lake Nation, 

Roseau, and White Earth Nation. Agencies interested in providing services are 

invited to submit a proposal to the DSAAA.  

For more information about the request for proposal and more details on the 

services we are funding, please go to www.dancingskyaaa.org.   

For additional information, please contact Judi Weiss at judi@nwrdc.org 
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